
“Of all the things we did for our business, 
among the best was giving away $100,000.”

̶  Michael Bradford 
General Manager, Audi Beverly Hills 

In just a few years, Audi Beverly Hills has grown to become the largest Audi 
dealership in the country. 

According to Michael Bradford, General Manager of the dealership, donating to 
the Beverly Hills Education Foundation (BHEF) had a lot to do with it. 

“We have contributed a significant amount of time and money to the BHEF,” says 
Michael.  “The tangible and intangible returns have been overwhelmingly 
positive.” 

Could your business benefit from a partnership with the BHEF? As part of our 
2016 “Funding Our Future” initiative, we’re making available sponsorship and 
naming opportunities at each of our five district schools. It’s a smart way to 
promote your business and connect to a community of thousands of local parents 
and kids each year. 

The BHEF will certainly benefit from a partnership with you. Thanks to the 
generous contributions of local business owners, the BHEF has been able to 
support Arts, STEM, Athletics and Robotics programs at all of the schools in our 
district. 

Support the BHEF. It’s good for our city, good for our kids, and good for you. 

For pricing guides and more information, contact Nadine Neiman at 
(310) 557-0651 or manager@bhef.org, or go to www.bhef.org.
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